
March 2023 

Attention Homeowners, Businesses and Residents, 

2920 Highway 7 West 6:00am Construction Start 

Please be advised that the construction at 2920 Highway 7 West is progressing well. Construction 

activities may occur between the hours of 5am-9pm May 1st, 2023 – November 1st 2025. Construction 

may begin at 5am and continue later in the evening especially during the summer months. We apologize 

for any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact property management or the construction office 

should you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your understanding.  
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